
  Summer 2024 

 

Entering Grades     

1st – 4th 
 

Dear St. Rose of Lima Families, 

We're excited to continue the use of Mathletics over the summer for all students entering grades 1-
4. Mathletics is a fun and engaging way to retain the skills and concepts that have been practiced 
throughout the year. Reinforcing these skills and concepts will help your child enter school more 
confidently in August. 
 
Your child has 24/7 access to Mathletics and can use either a desktop/laptop computer or a tablet 
device to log on to https://www.mathletics.com/us/ to earn their Mathletics certificates.  Your child’s 
current username and password will remain active throughout the summer. Our Mathletics Summer 
Certificate Program will begin on Monday, June 17th and continue through Sunday, August 18th for 
all students. During this time, your child is responsible for earning 4 Mathletics Certificates. Please 
pay close attention to the deadlines. 
 
Students will receive one certificate maximum per week when earning 1000+ points (Monday to 
Sunday). To get multiple certificates, your child must earn 1000+ points for multiple weeks on 
Mathletics. One certificate equals about one hour of work on Mathletics each week. We suggest three 
20-minute sessions as best practice. Points are earned by practicing Curriculum Activities or 
completing Live Mathematics challenges. Curriculum activities are worth more points than Live 
Mathletics and can be completed up to three times for additional points!  
 
Remember: Your child can only earn one certificate a week! All of the assigned certificates cannot 
be earned during the last week of summer. Our aim is for students to be engaged in regular practice 
to strengthen understanding and work towards mastery. 
 
To find out how many points your child has earned, find the “Weekly Points” section on the right of 

the Student Console where weekly points accumulate; this resets on Sundays. An award will be 

available when your child earns 1000+ points before Sunday. Click on points and then click on my 

certificates. Please print each certificate your child earns during the summer – he/she will need to 

turn their certificates in the first week of school to receive credit for completing their summer math 

practice. To sign up for a free Parent Console to monitor your child’s Mathletics progress, visit 

www.mathletics.com/parent and submit the necessary information. 

Specific questions about the Mathletics site can be directed to Customer Support at (866)387-9139 
or usa@3plearning.com. 
 
Have a great summer! 
SRL Math Teachers  
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